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Summary 

This bill appropriates $1,000,000 in fiscal year 2022 and the same amount in fiscal year 2023 
from the workforce development fund for a grant to Propel Nonprofits for capacity-building 
grants and related technical assistance to small, culturally specific nonprofit organizations that 
primarily serve historically underserved cultural communities and have annual budgets of less 
than $500,000. These sub-grant funds may be used for organizational infrastructure, 
administrative needs, staff development and hiring, and partnerships with other organizations 
to improve community services. Allows up to five percent of the appropriation to be used for 
Propel Nonprofits administrative costs. 

Under prior omnibus laws, Propel Nonprofits received $250,000 each year in fiscal years 2020 
and 2021 and (under its prior name, Nonprofits Assistance Fund) $500,000 each year in fiscal 
years 2018 and 2019 from the workforce development fund for similar work. 
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